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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 25th 

March  

Doves: Noah & Dante 
Owls: Alex & Elena  
Swallows:  Cooper & Oliver W 
Woodpeckers:  Henry & Elijah 
Jackdaws: Tommy & Louis  
Swans: Aoife & Scarlett 
Kestrels: Fatima & Lucy 
Falcons: Shay & Mason 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school values in PE this week:   
Week ending March 125h  

 
Owls: Lexie & Eliza 
Swallows: Ava 
Woodpeckers:  Freddie 
Jackdaws: Holly 
Swans: Sofia & Maisie 
Kestrels: Oliver & Charlie 
Falcons:   Isaac 

Values Champions 
For week ending March 25th  

 
Doves:  Anaiyah 
Owls:  Jessica 
Swallows: Imogen 
Woodpeckers: Aimee 
Jackdaws: Toby 
Swans:  Luci eB 
Kestrels: Cora 
Falcons: Lana 

 

Our value this half term is service and the children have really 
thrown themselves whole heartedly in to learning about and    

modelling this value. Our Year 5 & 6 play leaders have been doing 
a fantastic job leading active play. They are super enthusiastic and 

excellent activity leaders.  
We also have a number of children who have come forward to run 

lunchtime clubs for their peers. Some of our Year 5 children     
started their own dance club this week and we have nature club, 
basketball club and raise awareness club starting very soon. We 

also have a bee garden being developed by one of our Year 6   
children. 

Well done to everyone who has put so much thought and energy in 
to these projects. We are really proud of you all. 

 

We have been contacted by one of our neighbours politely requesting that 
children are encouraged not to walk along the garden walls on Silver Street 

on their way to and from school. They are concerned not only about      
potential damage but also that children may hurt themselves.  

Please could you remind your children about this. 

Please look out for the sponsored bounce forms 
that will be brought home by the children on  

Monday 9th May. 
 
 
 

Please see this term’s calendar dates on page 2 and  
information about school uniform orders on Page 3 






